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Media Advisory

Duluth Fire Department to Unveil Quick Response Personal Watercrafts

Monday, May 13, 2019 at 2:30 PM

 Location: The Slips at Pier B Resort Hotel

 

[Duluth, MN] Mayor Emily Larson and the Duluth Fire Department will unveil quick response personal watercraft on Monday, May
13, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. at The Slips at Pier B Resort Hotel.

Mayor Larson and Duluth Fire Department staff will make remarks, and be available for questions.

The Duluth Fire Department will provide a demonstration within the harbor following remarks.
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